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| strongly object to the Rozelle Interchange Modifications. The proposed changes which
Jamie Parker our local MP and his team proposes or a variation thereof makes sense and
will keep Annandale’s local beauty and greenery. The changes proposed which includes the
removal of the trees at Buruwan park, will have such a negative impact on our local
community, landscape, beauty and accessibility for local residents.

Whilst we need to and improve traffic flow, we need to put equal emphasis on our landscape
and keeping our heritage. Current proposal doesn'’t consider pedestrians accessing Jubilee
Park, or areas around the foreshore as well as what alternative proposals do.

Equally the right turn at the end of Johnston street is important for the local residents to
ensure smaller sidestreets are not used as ‘rat runs’, if anything a roundabout should be
considered for that intersection, to improve traffic flow.

The destruction of landscape around Annandale is unacceptable. What | find amazing is that
countries which we consider behind in development, are increasing Parks and Public space
for the improvement of residents and encouraging children and residents to be outdoors,
walking, spending time outside, having picknicks, being healthier rather being encouraged to
get in a car. They do this through clever development of improved roadways, changing
direction of tunnels (which is currently already underway in our local area).

1am for development, though sensible development.





